
 

 
 
  LAURA M. BERMAN 
  202.416.6792 
  LBERMAN@LERMANSENTER.COM 
   
   
  

November 16, 2016 
 
 

VIA IBFS 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
   

Re:  Change of Address E920443 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Motower Multilink Corporation, this letter is to notify the 
Commission that the contact information and address for the above referenced earth 
station has been changed to the following address: 

3033 Riviera Drive, Suite 200 
Naples, Florida 34103  
Tel. (239) 263-5000 
Attn:  Mike Cooney 
Email: mike.cooney@bbgi.com 
 
Please contact me with any questions about this matter. 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

Laura M. Berman  

 

LMB/gfe 
cc:  Eleanor Lott (via email)  

 

 


